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ASX RELEASE 

RESPONSE TO MEDIA SPECULATION ON POTENTIAL 

CLASS ACTION 

In relation to a recent media report regarding a potential class action relating to the 2010 downgrade of 

reserves for the Basker Manta Gummy (BMG) asset, ROC advises that: 

 ROC has not been contacted by Slater & Gordon regarding any potential class action nor has any claim 

been received by ROC; 

 ROC has fully complied with its disclosure obligations regarding the BMG asset and rejects any claim 

that ROC knew or ought to have known of the reserves downgrade in May 2009;  

 ROC considers the allegations by Slater & Gordon to solicit support at this time as speculative and 

opportunistic. 

ROC will vigorously defend its position and does not consider this matter to be material in relation to the 

Fosun takeover.   
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